May 18, 2012.
Today a small group
—Val, Quincy,
Henry, and Logan —
worked with Trisha
in the front yard in
an intentional
effort to familiarize
ourselves with the
natural world that
is right outside our
front door!

Children chose
what to put in the
sensory bin—dirt,
sticks, rocks, grass,
wood chips.

Logan found a black
ant and followed it
around the yard;
later he smelled a
branch we found in
the yard.

Henry was excited
to find some
sprouted beans
which we watered.
He also enjoyed the
repetition of
putting muddy
water on a spoon,
walking around the
tree, and pouring it
out.




